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MADISON - We need to let our own legislators know, and the leaders of the Assembly  and the
State Senate know, that we won’t stand for the grotesque waste  of taxpayer dollars on the
endless fishing expeditions about last year’s  election.

 Even Paul Ryan this week acknowledged: “It was not rigged. It was not stolen.”

 So please contact your own legislators, as well as Rep. Janel Brandtjen,  who heads the
Assembly Committee on Campaigns and Elections, and Kathy  Bernier, who heads the Senate
Committee on Elections, as well as Speaker  Robin Vos and Majority Leader Devin LeMahieu.

 Here are their emails:

  

Rep.Brandtjen@legis.wisconsin.gov

  

Sen.Bernier@legis.wisconsin.gov

  

Rep.Vos@legis.wisconsin.gov

  

Sen.LeMahieu@legis.wisconsin.gov

  

Tell them to stop messing with our freedom to vote.

Tell them to stop wasting $680,000 of our hard-earned taxes on these lies and shams.

 And tell them instead to work on the crucial issues we face in this  state, including COVID,
health care, public education, the environment,  and broadband.
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 Thanks for sending these emails, and for defending our freedom to vote!

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
 Executive Director
rothschild@wisdc.org

  

***

  

P.S. And please support our urgent work with a tax-deductible donation today. Just click here .
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